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Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY ’20 Impact: $1.67 million-$1.92 million plus about $800,00 

Full Year Impact: $1.67 million-$1.92 million 

 

HB 2484 creates the Office of Government Accountability within the Legislative Service Bureau 

to assist the Legislature in ensuring that government funds are expended in a fiscally responsible 

manner. The Office will consist of 15 persons to be employed by mutual agreement of the 

Speaker and the President Pro Tempore. The measure also establishes a legislative oversight 

committee to oversee the operations of the Office and ensure that its duties do not duplicate the 

Agency Performance and Accountability Commission. Finally, the bill requires the Office to 

submit a report to the oversight committee on its findings for each performance evaluation 

conducted and to make the reports available to the public. 
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